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When it was 
Halloween, we played 
ŀ ƎŀƳŜ ŎŀƭƭŜŘ Ψ.ŀǘǎ 
IŀƴƎƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀ ¢ǊŜŜΩΦ  ²Ŝ 
had to work together 
quickly, problem solve 
and use our numeracy 
skills to make a tree 
and get the correct 

number of children in 
the tree before the 
witch came to catch 

us!

We made some very creative 
witches potions using natural 

resources.  We were learning to 
describe the ingredients that we 
used and communicating with 

others to explain how we made the 
potion and what it was to be used 

for.

We also created some 
Autumn pictures with 

coloured pumpkin seeds 
and painted some 

spiders and wove a giant 
web with coloured wool.

We got lots of exercise 
playing a game of 
Ψ5ƛƴƻǎŀǳǊ {ǘƻƳǇΩΣ ǿŜ 
had to work together 

to avoid getting 
caught by the T-Rex.



When it was 
Fireworks night, we 
worked  creatively to 
make some pretend 
sparklers from sticks, 

pipe cleaners and 
sparkly wool.

We played a fun 
ƎŀƳŜ ƻŦ ΨIƛōŜǊƴŀǘƛƴƎ 
.ŜŀǊǎΩΣ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƻ 

work together and 
listen to one another 
to work out who was 

the missing 
hibernating bear.

We played a fun and 
ŜƴŜǊƎŜǘƛŎ ƎŀƳŜ ƻŦ Ψ.ŜŜǘƭŜ 
¢ŀƎΩΦ  LŦ ǿŜ ǿŜǊŜ ǘŀƎƎŜŘ ŦƻǳǊ 
times, we lost both our arms 
and legs and had to lie on the 
ground like a dead beetle and 
wait for one of our friends to 

free us.

Each week we look 
forward to exploring in 
our outdoor learning 

area.  We are learning to 
balance and climb on the 

tyres, to identify the 
creatures under the logs 
and getting creative in 

the mud kitchen.

Our outdoor learning 
area is really starting 
to take shape.  The 

children have worked 
very hard digging 
holes and we have 
managed to plant 8 

trees as well as some 
Spring flowering 

bulbs.



When it was very wet 
and cold, we played a 
fun listening game on 
the carpet and then 
learnt a little a bit 

about what happens 
to birds in the winter.  
We then made some 

different shaped 
cheerio bird feeders 

and some paper plate 
birds.

We played the Christmas tree 
relay. Two teams raced each 

other to the Christmas tree to 
add a piece of tinsel, run back 

and tag the next person in their 
team.  We then made Christmas 

decorations and enjoyed a 
festive hot chocolate and snack.

We played the sledge racing game, we 
had to sit on a mat and then pick up the 

mat and run to the front to move the 
sledge forward and deliver the presents 
down the chimneys.  We really had to 
concentrate to know when it was our 

turn to run.  We then made some 
reindeer from natural resources and 

added googly eyes and pom pom noses.


